GEORGE COURT TRUSTEES
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT; April 2023
 
 
With regard to the day-to-day operations at George Court there is nothing dramatic to report and, I’m happy to say, we have had no changes in our resident make up
 
We now have a Residents Handbook. With many thanks to Rob Giles, who has produced an excellent “Residents Handbook”.
 
Change of Trustees. I have now had the honour of being in harness for over thirty years and I suspect new blood would be of benefit to the Trust. Andrew Williams has kindly agreed to replace me as a Trustee/Governor. My thanks to Andrew.
 
Robert Gosling
 

